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HELPING PHYSIOTHERAPY MAKE A DIFFERENCE

Private Physiotherapy Educational Foundation
Recruitment of Trustee

The Private Physiotherapy Educational Foundation (PPEF) is looking to recruit a
Trustee to join its Board of Trustees. The PPEF is an independent charitable
foundation (Charity no. 1005738) and provides funding for Physiotherapy
educational activities and research opportunities, for individuals, teams and
organisations, for public benefit. It does this through offering grants and awards
throughout each year. Details of the current grant and award schemes are on the
www.PPEF.org.uk website.

The PPEF Board of Trustees consists of eight Trustees and typically meets six to
eight times each year, with most being online using ZOOM. One or two of the
meetings are in-person, usually in London.

PPEF is looking for an individual who is willing to fulfil the duty of care as a Trustee -
complying with Charity Law, Company Law, the requirements of the Charity
Commission, and the objects of the PPEF and who will act with integrity at all times.
There is a duty of prudence to ensure that PPEF is and remains solvent; and uses its
funds and assets wisely to achieve its objects. The work is voluntary and rewarding.
Travel expenses are paid.

For further information about the PPEF, please see the PPEF website:
www.PPEF.org.uk. Furtherinformation about the obligations and requirements for
becoming a Trustee of a registered Charity are found on the Charity Commission
website: www.charity-commission.gov.uk

If you would like to discuss your interestin becoming a Trustee with the current Chair
of the PPEF Board of Trustees (Fleur Kitsell), then please contact her by email via
admin@ppef.org.uk

To apply to become a PPEF Trustee please submita short CV (3 pages maximum)
together with a covering letter which includes why you would like to join the Board of
PPEF Trustees now, and what qualities and experience you believe you can bring to

the role; to admin @ppef.org.uk

e Deadline for receipt of applications is 09.00am Wednesday 28 February 2024
e Short-listed candidates will be invited to attend an interview online, on
Friday 26 April 2024



